PAUL KELLY CUP REGIONAL FINALS

Girls play at the AFL Regional Finals Day

Congratulations to our Senior AFL girls team who participated in the Paul Kelly Cup Regionals last
Tuesday!!

In Term One, the team competed in the Paul Kelly Cup at Greenway Park. The girls were
undefeated throughout the entire competition and via a slim win, finished as the runners up in the
grand final against Wattle Grove who progressed to regionals. An excellent team effort during this
event!

However, Wattle Grove were unable to play at the Regional finals, which meant our amazing
Thomas Hassall team were invited to take their place.

The day was an excellent success. The girls won two out of three games with a great start against
Thomas Aquinas winning 29-16. Their second game against Camden South was a wakeup call for
the team and their defence losing 20-0. However, finishing off with a closer win, the girls took on
Toongabbie, 9-3. Unfortunately their goal difference did not see them play off in their finals.
However the team improved so much throughout the day and had excellent teamwork and passes
on the field. | am really proud of all the girls and their efforts!

The AFL Senior girls’ team consisted of: Anne B, Lara C, Naomi C, Lillian E, Tomi G, Ema I, Andrea
K, Laura M, Sophia M, Maya R, Breana S, Olivia S, Isabella T and Anelise V.

Congratulations to all players!

Mrs Thompson
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/paul-kelly-cup-regionals

AFL Coach
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